
 

 

 

 

 

From the Lord Bethell  

Parliamentary Under Secretary of State for Innovation (Lords) 

 

 
39 Victoria Street 

London 
SW1H 0EU 

Tel: 020 7210 4850 

 
Penny Young 
Librarian 
House of Commons 
London SW1A 0AA 

20 May 2020 
 
Dear Penny, 
 
Please see attached for the ‘NHS operating framework for urgent and planned services in hospital 
settings during COVID-19’. I would be grateful if you could deposit this in the Libraries of both 
Houses. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 

 
LORD BETHELL 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 



 

 

 

LORD BETHELL 


